April 2, 1974

Mrs. Keghetzig Tellian
600-4 Baychester Aveanue
Bronx

New York, N.Y. 10475

Dear Mrs. Tellian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $15.00 which you were kind enough to make to St.
Vartan Cathedral for Easter candles. Our receipt
No0.18234 is enclosed herewith.

May God keep you and your loved ones always.

With prayers,

Fr. Mampre Kouzouian
Canon Sacrist

Enc.



